ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT DISTRICT

FILED

613 W. Marquette Street
Ottawa, IL 61350
Phone: (815) 433-5830
Fax: (815) 433-5832
www.ncicg.org/eddistrict

BILL TO
Marshall County .
Gary Kroeschen Invoice
PO Box 328 W Herigpn.
122 N Prairie St. MARSHALL COUNTY CLERK/RECORDERDATE INVOICE #
Lacon, IL 61540
9/17/2019 1312
TERMS
Standard
DESCRIPTION RATE AMOUNT
Economic Development District annual local share for 1,500.00 1,500.00
2019-2020. This is to help financially support the Economic
Development District that has been funded by a 50/50 matching
rant of $70,000 from the U.S. Department of
Commerce-Economic Development Administration (EDA).
(om0 D
OOI 553-0710
PaymentsICredlts $0.00
Thank you! Total $1,500.00




NCICG

613 W. Marquette Street

Ottawa, IL 61350
Phone: (815) 433-5830
Fax: (815) 433-5832
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT DISTRICT www.ncicg.org/eddistrict
September 25, 2019

Dear Chairman Kroeschen,

“Thank you so much for your past support of the region’s Economic Development District, (EDD) and we
hope you will continue to support the ongoing efforts for the coming year.

What's been happening!

The past year has been both busy and challenging but also it has been very exciting. NCICG EDD and staff
continue to be committed to meeting the needs of local officials and the success, sustainability, and
growth of our entire region. Here are a few things we have done in the past year to support that
commitment:
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Application for the City of Streator was awarded giving $20,000 for a Streator Incubator
Feasibility Study. This study is required in order to apply for possible capital funds.

Promoting Opportunity Zones as an incentive in selected communities

Hosted the Economic Development Summit on July 18, 2019 at Hall High School

Coordinated regional meetings with communities for utility and energy incentive programs
Hosted Ameren Lunch and Learn Energy Efficiency Program for Marshal, Stark and Putnam
Counties

Submitted a Minority Owned Business application to (DCEO) for the Toluca Supermarket
Hosted, in conjunction with EDA, the First Regional Economic Diversification Summit (REDS) at
IvcC

> Facilitated meetings with USDA and DCEO for Ottawa, Marseilles, and Buda

> Hosted 8 webinars throughout the year

VVVY

vV VvV

Contact us!

Please visit our website at www.ncicg.org to view our past and current projects, review the CEDS plan,
review the current Selected Federal Funding Announcements, and also to keep up on all news and
information regarding economic development. Please feel free to contact us by phone or email with any
questions, plans or ideas you may have.

Thank you again for your continued help and support with the economic development effort for the
region!!

Sincerely,
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Duane Calbow, Kevin Lindeman, AICP
Economic Development Planner Executive Director
dcalbow@ncicg.org klindeman@ncicg.org




